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To whom it may concern.

I am an off road enthusiast and desert lover, I was deeply troubled to find out about the proposed project for the Primm valley.
Although I do believe that we all need new sources of renewable energy. I don’t believe that in pursuing this alternative energy
sources and closing off land that many people use for a variety of recreation. There is plenty of land that can be used as an
alternative to the proposed site. Either it’s a land developer or an endangered species or a new proposed energy plant, we the desert
enthusiast are getting shut down and have fewer and fewer places to go and enjoy. So I hope you can take this into consideration
while you make you final decision. Thanks for your time.



